
2017 CAPITOL DAY 
       On March 9, 2017 the Iowa State Reserve Law Officers Association held their annual 
Capitol Day at the State Capitol in Des Moines.  The event was held from 10:00AM-2:00 
PM and allowed many of the board members to visit with many of the state representatives 
and state senators. 
       The display table showed various items.  Board members were able to tell about the  
association and tell what reserve peace officers do for the various law enforcement agencies 
that they are affiliated with. 
       The board members were also able to visit the Secretary of State office and had a tour 
of the records storage vault and office, with information provided by the staff. 

24 / Summer 2017 

Board members at the 2017 Capitol Day Visiting with legislators 

ISRLOA legislative consultants 
Amy Campbell and Craig Patterson 

Our visit with Paul Pate 
at the Secretary of State’s office 


